

November 22, 2023

Linda Carlson Deputy City Administrator City of Dickinson 38 1st St. W. Dickinson, ND 58601

RE: Thank you for grant funding

Dear Ms. Carlson:

On behalf of the Community Action Partnership (CAP) staff and clients, I wish to extend our appreciation for approving the 2024 budget grant application request.

The funding will allow CAP to continue to offer services to improve a client's self-sufficiency including housing stabilization assistance. The primary goal of the stabilization assistance is to help eligible households maintain safe and affordable housing. Our citizens continue to deal with financial hardship resulting from the overwhelming basic costs of living, including the cost of rent.

Again, thank you for your consideration and acceptance of our efforts to assist eligible clients to remain in their Dickinson homes.

Sincerely,



Client Services Director

